
   
Revised cut off for CIP service vessel HARRIER HUNTER 20008E ex Nhava Sheva– Export  

Customer Advisory # MUM/2020-2021/ 296 

   

                 19th December 2020           

Dear Valued Customers,            

We have been given to understand that CIP service vessel Harrier Hunter 20008E is delayed at 

Nhava Sheva. Please note the vessel is expected to berth at Nhava Sheva on 24th December 

2020. 

   

Please note revised export gate cut off details for dry & reefers containers ex Nhava Sheva (GTI 

Terminal):     

Dry Gates Opening                           : 19th December  @ 1800hrs     

Reefer Gates Opening                      : 21st December  @ 1800hrs     

Gates Closing (CY Cut-off)               : 23rd December  @ 1800hrs     

Gates Closing for Reefer (Cut off)    : 23rd December  @ 1800hrs     

S/bill and TR Hand over Cut-off        : 23rd December  @ 1700hrs   

SI Cut off                                           : 22nd December  @ 1700hrs     

VGM Cut off                                      : 23rd December  @ 1200hrs    

Via Submission Cut off                     : 23rd December  @ 1900hrs     

  

     

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 

your valuable business to ONE.     

     

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.     

     

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd.     

 

 

Authorized Signatory             


